NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD

Glide Rural Fire Protection District
Invitation to Bid
Station Rehabilitation Project

Date: February 15, 2023
To all Bidders:

Based on responses to the recent Invitation to Bid and other information obtained from
third-party sources, Vitus Construction, Inc. has been identified as the lowest
responsible, responsive bidder to contract with Glide Rural Fire Protection District for
the above-referenced Project. Protests regarding this intended award will be received
by Beth Werner, Glide Fire Business Manager at 18910 North Umpqua Highway, P.O.
Box 446, Glide, OR 97443, or by email glidefire.org until Wednesday, February 22,
2023 at 8 pm. Award will become final on Thursday, February 23, 2023 or once the
District responds to all timely filed protests and affirms the award, whichever is later.

It is the District’s intent to begin negotiations and enter into a contract for these services
with Vitus Construction, Inc., by Monday, February 27, 2023. The District would like
to finalize the contract no later than Tuesday, February 28, 2023, with approval by the
District Board on Wednesday, March 1, 2023. The contract terms, specifications and
conditions were included with the ITB.

If you have any questions, please feel free to call Beth Werner at (541) 496-0224.

Sincerely,

GLIDE RURAL EIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT

Beth Werner, Business Manager
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